
 

100 Word Challenge 


Dear Alverton pupils,


Welcome to this half term’s 100 Word Challenge! You will need to 
write a story about the above picture using exactly 100 words and 
then e-mail your entry to extremereading@alverton.cornwall.sch.uk 
Entries should be in by Wednesday 8th February and there will 
be prizes for the winners!


Good luck!


Mrs Clive. 
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